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In this episode of Wiley Connected, Megan Brown talks with Melissa

Vice, the Chief Operations Officer for DoD’s Vulnerability Disclosure

Program (VDP) about trends and DoD cyber, including a new Pilot

Program for the Defense Industrial Base. Join Megan and Melissa for

a substantive chat about VDP, IoT, NIST, and more. Megan and

Melissa discuss NIST 800-30(https://csrc.nist.gov/publications/detail/

sp/800-30/rev-1/final) and OMB Memorandum M-20-32(https://www.

whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/M-20-32.pdf). Anyone

looking at the DIB-VDP Pilot or wondering what is around the corner

should tune in.


